
【Ozai Shunmikan】Notice of shortened business hours

2022/1/28

In response to a request from Oita Prefecture to shorten our business hours, we will 
shorten them during the following period.

During the shortened hours, alcoholic beverages will NOT be served throughout the 

day.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused and ask for your understanding.

[Period] 
January 27 (Thursday) to February 20 (Sunday), 2022  *Closed on Wednesdays.

[Business hours]

Lunch time ／ 11:00 – 14:00 (Last order at 13:30)
Dinner time ／ 17:00 – 20:00 (last order at 19:00)


